
 
From:  International Class Executive Committee 
To: All ICA member NCAs 
Re:  Status of Rule changes 2.4 mR Class 
 
 
ISAF have rejected the proposed changes to Section K!  
Here the wording sent by the co-ordinator for ISAF Technical and 
Offshore Department to our secretary: 
 

Hi Pekka, 
  
The proposed change to the sail rules to allow battens was approved by the 
CRSC.  The amendment sheet is attached for your reference. 
  
The proposed changes to Section K were rejected by the Committee as it was 
felt this is creating a new class, not amending the existing one. 
The comments from the Committee were as follows: 
  
• REJECT - The class are proposing a complete set of new class rules as 

an appendix to a current class 
• I support the view that the proposed 2.4 mR class rules amendments are 

rejected on the grounds that the proposed 2.4 OD is considered to be 
a new class. 

  
In a meeting Tuesday June 2 the EC decided to investigate the reasons 
for rejecting more closely through initiated sources. 

We believe that the wording does not reflect the whole truth and that 
there must be a misunderstanding of our intentions with the proposed 
changes to Section K. 

The EC will have a new meeting week beginning with June 7 to decide 
about further steps. 

Karl Wessberg 

Chairman EC 

 

 


